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$10.57 M
Planned Budget

$10.11 M
Actual Budget

$467.84 K
Shortfall

$9.06 M
Expenses

IATI IDENTIFIER OUTCOME RESULT STATEMENT PLANNED
BUDGET

ACTUAL BUDGET
AND SHORTFALL

EXPENSES

Women and girls in armed conflict and protracted
crises meaningfully participate in peace and
security processes, from formal peace talks to local
peacebuilding efforts, advocate effectively for
women’s rights and gender equality in prevention
and reconstruction efforts, and benefit from the
implementation of WPS commitments across the
Arab States region

$837,508 $796,696 $723,684

OUTPUT LEVEL RESULTS

Women and women’s organizations lead,
participate and advocate effectively in the Syrian
political process from a gender and women’s rights
perspective

$3,050,428 $3,268,922 $2,392,371

OUTPUT LEVEL RESULTS

XM-DAC-41146-
RAS_D_10.2

XM-DAC-41146-
RAS_D_10.3

 Home Our reach
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https://open.unwomen.org/index.php/es
https://open.unwomen.org/index.php/es/pdf/our-reach


IATI IDENTIFIER OUTCOME RESULT STATEMENT PLANNED
BUDGET

ACTUAL BUDGET
AND SHORTFALL

EXPENSES

Arab States accelerate the implementation of global
and regional gender norms and standards with
quality comparable data particularly on the
implementation of the Beijing Declaration and
Platform for Action, the Sustainable Development
Goals and the Cairo Declaration for Arab Women

$635,390 $579,955 $593,236

OUTPUT LEVEL RESULTS

More women access equitable employment
opportunities and services, increasing the rate of
women’s participation in the workforce in Arab
States, including the most marginalized.

$980,620 $539,688 $451,573

OUTPUT LEVEL RESULTS

XM-DAC-41146-
RAS_D_7.1

XM-DAC-41146-
RAS_D_8.1
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IATI IDENTIFIER OUTCOME RESULT STATEMENT PLANNED
BUDGET

ACTUAL BUDGET
AND SHORTFALL

EXPENSES

More women and girls are protected from violence,
particularly domestic violence and violence in the
public sphere

$178,171 $88,420 $64,992

OUTPUT LEVEL RESULTS

XM-DAC-41146-
RAS_D_9.1
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